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MEDIA RELEASE 

Date: 7th December 2024 
 
Season’s Greetings from the Australian Institute of Technical Chefs (AITC) 
 
As the festive season approaches, the Australian Institute of Technical Chefs (AITC) extends warm 
wishes to all chefs, hospitality professionals, and the broader community across Australia. 
 
2024 has been a year of growth, resilience, and excellence for our industry. At AITC, we have been 
privileged to witness the unwavering dedication of chefs and culinary professionals who continue 
to elevate the standards of the food and hospitality sector, inspiring innovation and creativity in 
kitchens nationwide. 
 
This Christmas, we celebrate not just the holiday season but also the incredible contributions of 
chefs to bringing people together around the table. From intimate family dinners to grand festive 
feasts, it is the passion and craftsmanship of chefs that transform meals into memorable 
experiences. 
 
We also reflect on the importance of supporting local producers and suppliers who form the 
backbone of Australia’s food industry. Their commitment to quality and sustainability is a gift to us 
all, ensuring our nation continues to thrive as a culinary leader. 
 
As we gather with loved ones during this festive season, let us take a moment to honour the chefs 
working tirelessly behind the scenes to create the magic of Christmas. The AITC remains committed 
to advocating for professional recognition, upholding technical excellence, and fostering a vibrant 
community of culinary leaders. 
 
On behalf of the Australian Institute of Technical Chefs, we wish everyone a joyful and safe 
Christmas filled with delicious food, shared laughter, and cherished memories. May the New Year 
bring opportunities to continue celebrating the art of cuisine and the dedication of chefs across 
Australia. 
 
About AITC 
 
The Australian Institute of Technical Chefs is the peak professional body for technical chefs in 
Australia. Representing culinary professionals committed to excellence, AITC promotes the skills, 
knowledge, and leadership that define technical chefs and ensures their voices are heard across the 
industry. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 


